
Appendix B: Acknowledgements and Logos

All projects that receive a Film Production Tax Credit award must include the following statement 
and the Film logo:

This project was made possible with the support of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.

Projects that receive support from a regional film office in Pennsylvania must also acknowledge such support
and include the logo of the relevant film office.  

https://filminpa.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/FilmOfficeLogo2018.png
https://filminpa.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/New-PFO-High-Res-Logo.jpg
https://filminpa.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/GPFO-logo-transparent_SM.gif

